CUNY Libraries Assessment Committee

Meeting Minutes January 11th, 2022

Attendees:
Derek Statler (LG) co-chair
Mark Monakey (OLS) co-chair
Shamiana Pond (OLS)—absent
Kristin Hart (OLS)—absent 
Michael Hughes (BC)
Marta Bladek (JJ)
Anne O’Reilly (LG)—absent
Mark Eaton (KB)
Q. Joan XU (QC)—absent
Vikki Terrile (QBCC)
Emma Antobam-Ntekudzi (BCC) 
Sarah Cohn (CCNY)—absent

We approved the meeting minutes from December 1st, 2021.

We briefly discussed the OLS Fall Assessment Brown Bag event from 12/9/21. We agreed that the number of attendees complimented the format. Emma shared that the discussion on assessment tools was helpful.

We reviewed the possible themes for the upcoming Spring Assessment Fair:
· Springshare tools—specifically on tools for assessment at CUNY—demonstrating on how to use the tools (i.e., demo Alma Analytics)
· Marta was interested in seeing how other campuses are conducting annual assessment reports—especially in light of COVID—how are people presenting assessment findings (Mark E and Derek shared that the annual reports were not widely distributed/shared at their campuses)
· Hyflex (?) and hybrid class assessment
· Examine how librarians are quantifying assessment
· New assessment tools based on current trends in services (i.e., Google Analytics)
· How are campuses performing assessment use for tools such as LibChat or other online library reference services during the pandemic?
· Vikki suggested focusing on unexpected positive (happy) results that came out during this period.

We reworded the theme for the Spring Assessment Fair to the following: How are we addressing assessment in the new reality of COVID-19?

Our next assessment committee meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 15th from 1-2pm (Zoom details to follow).

